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To find the price ofmore than one lower denomi-
nation, • . . ,

To find the price of one higher denomination, .'

To find the price of more than one higher deno-
mination,

Given the price of one denomination, to find that
of any number of another, .

When the price ofany denomination is the aliquot
part of a shilling, to find the price of any num-
ber of that denomination,

When the price of any denomination is the aU-
quot part of a pound, to find the price of any
number of that denomination, .

When the complement of the price, but not the
price itself, is the aliquot part or parts of a
pound or shilling.

When neither the price nor its complement is the
aliquot part or parts of a pound or shilling.

When the price of «ach article is an even number
of shiliin./A to find the price of a number of
ai'ticieK

* • • •

When the price is an odd numbor and loss
than 20, . .

To find the price of a quantity reproscited by a
mixed number,

Given the price per cwt., to find that of cwt.,
qrs., &c.,

Given the price per pound, to find that of cwt.,*
^qrs., &c.,

Given the price per pound, to find that of a ton.
Given the price per ounce, to find that of ounces,
pennyweights, &c., .

Given the price per yard, to find that of yards,'
qrs., &«.,

To find the price of acres, roods, &o., .

Given the price per quart, to find thet of a hoc*-
tead. ".

Given the price per quart, to find that ofa tun,
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